
St Jude’s Newsletter  
Week Ending 2

nd
 October 2015 

 

 

We live our mission in all that we do. 
“A Christian Community nurturing and inspiring each individual” 

 

ATTENDANCE FOR THIS WEEK 
 

YR 95.2% 
Y1 93.5%   
Y2 94.3% 
Y3 93.7% 
Y4 97.1%    
Y5 88.2% 
Y6 97.6%   ** WINNING CLASS ** 
 

 

GOLDEN BOX WINNER 
The golden box winner for this week is: 

  
Well Done! 

 

PUNCTUALITY 
Most Punctual Class this week:  Year 6  

As this week’s most punctual class with just 1 
late, Year 6 are welcome to wear their own 

clothes next Friday! Well done!!  

 

BEFORE SCHOOL CLUB 
Please be aware that Before School Club 

children should not arrive before 7.45 for 
breakfast club.  No children should be 

dropped off or left unattended before this 
time.  

 

ACHIEVERS 
YR Luke Mills 
Y1 Ethan Davies 
Y2 Jac Kear 
Y3 Aaron Briggs 
Y4 Lexie Hidden 
Y5 Jack Wilkinson 
Y6 All the children who went to Low Bank 

Ground 
A ‘huge’ well done to all this week’s 

Achievers! 

 

NON-UNIFORM DAY 
We are holding a non-uniform day on Monday 
for all children.  In return for wearing their own 
clothes children are asked to bring to school a 

donation of food.  All the donations will 
presented to The Brick Project during our 

Harvest Celebration on Friday.   

 

TEDDY BEAR’S PICNIC 
On Thursday 8th October we are having a 

Teddy Bear’s Picnic themed lunch for those 
children having a school meal.  Mrs Bowman, 
our cook, will be making the children a picnic 

lunch consisting of mixed sandwiches, salads, 
AppleJack, fruit and yoghurt with a carton of 
juice.  Children are welcome to bring their 

favourite teddy to school on this day.  
 

 

HARVEST CELEBRATION INVITE 
Staff and children would like to invite parents, 
grandparents and carers to school on Friday 
9th October at 9.15am to watch our Harvest 

Celebration Assembly. 
 
 

 

EARRINGS REMINDER 
Earrings are not permitted to be worn in 
school.  If your child has had their ears 

pierced over the holidays then plasters must 
be worn over them until they are healed. 

 

LOW BANK GROUND 
The children had a most enjoyable three days 

at Low Bank Ground.  They were very well 
behaved and a credit to our school and their 

parents. We are very proud of them all. 

 

LOST PROPERTY 
From 3pm on Wednesday 7th October lost 
property will be on display in the nursery 

classroom. If your child has lost anything in 
the last year please come along and reclaim 

it. 
 Anything not claimed will be donated to 

charity. 

 
DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

5
th

 October Non-uniform Day for 
The Brick Project 

8
th

 October Teddy Bear’s Picnic 
themed lunch – bring 
your teddy to school 

9
th

 October Harvest Celebration – 
9.15am in the school 

hall 

20
th

 October School Photographs 
21

st
 October Non uniform day (£1 

donation) 
23

rd
 October Last day of Autumn 1 

 

 
 


